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May 27, 2023 
 
 
Re: Non-compliance Notice for State Waste Discharge Permit number ST0501288 
 Pristine Valley Farms Pickle 
 
 
Please find below the noncompliance notification. 
 
 

1. Description of the noncompliance and its cause. 
The noncompliance consists of rates in excess of the permit limits for TSS and Chloride in the 
discharge pond.  Water from the pond was irrigated onto the sprinkler field. 
 
We are investigating the source of the noncompliance.  We think the rates in excess of the 
permit limits may be naturally occurring.  
 

2. Map of noncompliance location 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3. The period of noncompliance  

The TDS and Chloride noncompliance took place on 4/25/2023. 
 

4. The estimated time the noncompliance to continue.  
We anticipate the rates in excess of the permit limits may be naturally occurring the 
noncompliance will not exist after the Groundwater Quality Evaluation Study Report has been 
completed, received and evaluated by the Department of Ecology. 
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5. Steps planned to reduce, eliminate, and prevent recurrence.   
Have a Groundwater Quality Evaluation Study Report to determine whether or not our rates are 
in excess of what is naturally occurring.   
 

6. The noncompliance did not involve an overflow. 
 
Respectfully, 
Jocelyn Staffanson 


